
 

 

 

TO:  CHRISTIAN COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS 

FROM: MIKE BRUMLEY, DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION 

 

DATE:  MARCH 21ST, 2024 

 

THE TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT WOULD LIKE TO PUCHASE ONE (1) 
INTERNATIONAL 52 PASSENGER SPECIAL NEEDS BUS.  THE TOTAL COST OF THE 
BUS WILL BE $131,811.00.  THIS PURCHASE WILL ALLOW US TO SAVE $18,000.00 
OFF THE ORIGINAL PRICE.  THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION OF THIS 
PURCHASE. 


